CHALMERS

To whom it might concern,

I'm writing this letter to certify that Mr. Anil Sharma, Department of Mechatronics,
Manipal University Jaipur, has visited the Biomechatronics and Neurorehabilitation
Laboratory at Chalmers University of Technology in Gothenburg, Sweden, from
July 2™, 2019 to July 17™, 2019. He gained research exposure as a result of exper-
imental procedures that he was a part of, in recording and analysis of the bioelectric
signals through our research platform, BioPatRec. He acquainted himself with our
state-of-the-art research facilities and had the opportunity to have an overview of
our ongoing research.

It was pleasure having Mr. Anil at our University for almost 2 weeks. I hope it has
been fruitful for him to visit our lab and our university. I look forward to future
collaboration wirhy.r, Anil on joint research projects.

Best Regards,

Max Ortiz Catalan, PhD,

Associate Professor,

Head of the Biomechatronics and Neurorehabilitation Laboratory,
Department of Electrical Engineering,

Chalmers University of Technology

DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING
Chalmers University of Technotogy
SE 412 86 Gothenkburg, Swedan

Visiting address: Horsalevagen 11
Phona:  +46 7 0846 1085

17 July 2019




